
CHRISTMAS 2020 

at BANKS ROAD 
 

DIARY OF EVENTS 
 

 
Monday 30th Tuesday 1st Wednesday 2nd Thursday 3rd Friday 4th 

 Banks Road Pound Shop 

For the cost of £1 your 

child can visit the Christmas 

pound shop, choose a 

present for Mum or Dad, 

wrap it up and label it to 

keep secret until Christmas 

Day. 

 

Banks Road Pound Shop 

For the cost of £1 your 

child can visit the Christmas 

pound shop, choose a 

present for Mum or Dad, 

wrap it up and label it to 

keep secret until Christmas 

Day. 

 

  

Monday 7th Tuesday 8th Wednesday 9th Thursday 10th Friday 11th 

Christmas post boxes open 

Please write the full name & 

class of the recipient so 

that our ‘posties’ can deliver 

them correctly.  Cards can 

only be sent to children in 

the same Year Group Bubble. 

 

FS Winter Wonderland 

Children in Nursery and 

Reception will have the 

chance to visit a Winter 

Wonderland at school.  More 

information about this event 

will be sent out soon. 

 

 KS1 Christmas Movie Night 

A letter and booking form 

will be sent out for this 

special Year 1 and Year 2 

event soon. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

A chance to wear a festive 

jumper to school & donate to 

the Save the Children. 

 

Christmas post boxes close 
 

Monday 14th Tuesday 15th Wednesday 16th Thursday 17th Friday 18th 

Christmas card deliveries 

Our ‘posties’ will be 

delivering all the Christmas 

cards handed in last week.  

We cannot accept or deliver 

cards posted after Friday 

11th December. 

Nursery Christmas Party 

Nursery children will have a 

special party day and 

hopefully a very special 

visitor! (Party Clothes, but 

don’t forget coats & sensible 

shoes for outdoors, please). 

 

Year 2 Christmas Party 

Year 2 children will have a 

special party day and 

hopefully a very special 

visitor! (Party Clothes, but 

don’t forget coats & sensible 

shoes for outdoors, please). 

Christmas Dinner day 

The school children and 

staff will be having their 

Christmas Dinner. 

 

Nursery Christmas Party 

Nursery children will have a 

special party morning and 

hopefully a very special 

visitor! (Party Clothes, but 

don’t forget coats & sensible 

shoes for outdoors, please). 

 

Reception Christmas Party 

Reception children will have 

a special party day and 

hopefully a very special 

visitor! (Party Clothes, but 

don’t forget coats & sensible 

shoes for outdoors, please). 

 

 

Year 1 Christmas Party 

Year 1 children will have a 

special party day and 

hopefully a very special 

visitor! (Party Clothes, but 

don’t forget coats & sensible 

shoes for outdoors, please). 

 

School Closes for the 

Christmas Holidays at 

3.15pm.  
 

REMINDER: 

School opens again for 

children on Tuesday 5th 

January 2021 

 

 

We wish you all a wonderful Christmas 

and a very happy New Year! 
 

 


